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23rd January 2020 

 
    

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Trip to the Roman Museum and The Beaney Institute 

 

This term, Year 4 are learning about the Roman’s invasion of Britain. We are very lucky that, here in 
Canterbury, we have lots of Roman history and a Roman Museum. To enhance the children’s learning and 
provide a hands-on experience for the end of the topic, we have arranged a trip to the museum on 
Thursday 13th February. 
 

The children will visit both The Beaney Institute and Roman Museum, handle artefacts and complete a 
workshop. The cost of the trip is £6.50 which should be paid on your child’s SchoolGateway account. 
 

We will be leaving school in the morning and will return after lunch so children will need to bring a packed 
lunch from home on that day. If your child qualifies for free school meals and you would like us to provide 
a packed lunch, please make a comment in the comments box on the SchoolGateway. 
 

Many thanks for your support. 
 

Mrs Pursey and Mrs Webb 

Class teachers 
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